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Ocean Pollution 
By Cristina Mifsud Bons – Year 5.1 

St. Nicholas College, Rabat Primary, Malta 

April 2019 

 

Permission Letters 

 

To: Regional Coordinator for Europe 

Matt Billot 

Science Division 

UN Environment 

matthew.billot@unep.org 

 

Dear Mr. Billot, 

  

I am a 9-year-old school girl, working on a research project about ocean pollution. 6 children in our class, 

including me, were chosen to represent our school in a national exhibition. 

  

With my father's help, who is a web developer, I would like to create my own web page for my research 

project to be shown during the exhibition. 

  

I would like to ask you for permission to include photos found in the UN Environment facebook page. My 

father and I could not find any other person to ask, or send a message through the Facebook page. I hope 

that it is OK that I’m sending you this email. 

  

The photos we would like to use are the following: 

 https://www.facebook.com/unenvironment/photos/a.418240325711/10155322000500712/?type=3&theater 

 https://www.facebook.com/unenvironment/photos/a.418240325711/10156604230080712/?type=3&theater 

  

We would make sure to include them referencing the United Nations Environment, copyright and website. If 

you wish I can also send you the link to the web page my father and I will create once it is ready. 

  

mailto:matthew.billot@unep.org
https://www.facebook.com/unenvironment/photos/a.418240325711/10155322000500712/?type=3&theater
https://www.facebook.com/unenvironment/photos/a.418240325711/10156604230080712/?type=3&theater
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Thanks and regards, 

  

Cristina Mifsud Bons 

Year 5.1 

St. Nicholas College 

Rabat, Malta 

 

 

Mark Grassi <mark.grassi@un.org> 
 

Mon, 6 May, 
17:24 (4 days 

ago) 

 

 

 

to Matthew, Alejandro, me 

  
Dear Ms Bons, 

  

Thank you very much for reaching out and for sharing this excellent initiative! You may certainly use the 

two infographics you shared. 

  

We would be happy to see your webpage when it is ready. 

  

All the best, 

  

The UN Environment Europe Office 

 

 

------------------------------ 
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To:  Sheri Amsel 

 exploringnature.org 

 

 

Dear Ms.Amsel, 

 

I am a 9-year-old school girl, working on a research project about ocean pollution. 6 children in our class, 

including me, were chosen to represent our school in a national exhibition. 

 

I have used one of your web pages (https://www.exploringnature.org/db/view/Ocean-Pollution-Questions-

from-School-Kids) as one of my many sources, and referenced it in my bibliography. With my father's help, 

who is a web developer, I would like to create my own web page for my research project to be shown 

during the exhibition. 

 

I would like to ask you for permission to include your picture found in your web page. I would make sure to 

include it as is with your name, copyright and website. If you wish I can also send you the link to the web 

page my father and I will create once it is ready. 

 

Thanks and regards, 

 

Cristina Mifsud Bons 

Year 5.1 

St Nicholas College 

Rabat, Malta 

  

Dear Christina (and Dad), 

 

Congratulations on being chosen to represent your school. You may absolutely use my art. I am pleased to help 

with such an important topic. Thanks for helping to educate people about our oceans in crisis. I will add your site 

link to my website once it's up, if you would like. I look forward to seeing it. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Sheri Amsel 

Exploring Nature Educational Resource, WBE Certified Business 

518-962-4977 • PO Box 84, Elizabethtown, NY 12932 

sheri@exploringnature.org • www.exploringnature.org 

 

https://www.exploringnature.org/db/view/Ocean-Pollution-Questions-from-School-Kids
https://www.exploringnature.org/db/view/Ocean-Pollution-Questions-from-School-Kids
mailto:sheri@exploringnature.org
http://www.exploringnature.org/
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To: Jukka Saarikorpi 

 Photographer 

 

Dear Mr. Saarikorpi , 

 

I am a 9-year-old school girl, working on a research project about ocean pollution. 6 children in our class, 

including me, were chosen to represent our school in a national exhibition. 

 

I have used an article on the Mail Online (Daily Mail) that showed you and your fiancée swimming in plastic 

(https://www.dailymail.co.uk/news/article-5360749/Indonesian-ocean-paradise-destroyed-plastic.html 

) as one of my many sources, and referenced it in my bibliography. With my father's help, who is a web 

developer, I would like to create my own web page for my research project to be shown during the 

exhibition. 

 

I would like to ask you for permission to include your photo found in your facebook page that was used also 

in the article 

(https://www.facebook.com/jukkisphoto/photos/a.393021307567884/874093912793952/?type=3&theater). I 

would make sure to include it as is with your name, copyright and website. If you wish I can also send you 

the link to the web page my father and I will create once it is ready. 

 

Thanks and regards, 

 

Cristina Mifsud Bons 

Year 5.1 

St Nicholas College 

Rabat, Malta 

 

 

 

JS: yes - go ahead. 


